
 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL 
MEETING 

  

  

January 3, 2025  

  

A Special Board meeting will be held on Tuesday, January 7th at 9:00 a.m. The board will immediately 
go into executive session after the meeting has been called to order.    

   

Please see the attached Agenda for this meeting.  

  

We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday, January 7, 2025. Joe will email the Zoom call-in numbers 
prior to the meeting.  

  

  

The Lower South Platte Water 

Conservancy District 

 

  


